
           

Activity News 
 
ICT Mahidol junior students went for a study visit at the Faculty of Medicine Siriraj 
Hospital 
 

On 18 April 2022 – Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean of the Faculty of Information and 
Communication Technology (ICT Mahidol), led 14 junior students of B. Sc. in Information and 
Communication Technology (ICT International Program) who are pursuing the subject, “ITCS403 
Introduction to Healthcare Systems” from Health Information Technology Major Track, to have a 
study visit on IT of the Hospital and Health Information System at the Faculty of Medicine Siriraj 
Hospital, Mahidol University. On this occasion, Clin. Prof. Adune Ratanawichitrasin, Deputy Dean 
of Department of Information Technology and team welcomed the dean and students from ICT 
Mahidol. 

 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ict-mahidol-junior-students-went-for-a-study-visit-at-the-
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